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DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT
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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
NO. 2019-48

TO : ALL CITIES, MUNICIPALITIES, AND BARANGAYS WITHIN THE
THIRTEEN RIVER SYSTEMS OF THE MANILA BAY WATERSHED

SUBJECT : LAUNCHING OF THE “"BATTLE FOR RIVERS AND ESTEROS” IN
THE NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION ON 31 MARCH 2019

DATE : March 28, 2019

On 24 January 2019, this Department issued Memorandum Circular No. 2019-
09 instructing all concerned Local Government Units (LGUs) to conduct weekly
clean-up drive relative to the Manila Bay Rehabilitation and Preservation Program
starting 27 January 2019 and every Saturday thereafter.

In line with the simultaneous clean-up drive for the launching of the “Battle for
Rivers and Esteros” in the National Capital Region on 31 March 2019, all LGUs
within NCR are instructed to move their scheduled clean-up drive on 30 March 2019
to the aforementioned date in order to participate in the launching.

The DILG Regional Director for NCR is hereby directed to cause the widest
dissemination of this issuance to the concerned authorities within her region.

EDUA . ANO
Secretary
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